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Dear friends,
In this letter, I am excited to give you some ministry updates!

MOBILIZING UPDATE
The Mobilizing team has been hard at work, and the 
fall schedule has been planned out. Katie, another 
mobilizer, is designing materials and training for interns 
and missionaries, who Cadence wants to be proactive in 
sending. Part of what I am doing is researching new bases, 
base expansions, and base closures. This will help Cadence 
leadership determine where to send new missionaries. We 
are praying for God to send many more people to serve 
the military. We want to continue serving well the military 
communities we are already connected with, expand and 
deepen our Children’s and Student Ministries, and open 
new ministry centers around the globe. 

CARING FOR THE CARETAKERS
Active-duty servicemembers have worked round the 
clock preparing for, caring for, and helping evacuees from 
Afghanistan. Some of these shifts are unbelievably long. 
Our military has become a caretaker to thousands. The 
Scheibles are one of our Cadence missionary couples who 
care for the caretakers. They have been supporting families 
through prayer, meals, and continuing youth ministry 
while Naval Station Rota in Spain has been upended.

CADENCE INTERN
You may remember Laura’s testimony from my Christmas 
letter. Well, much has happened since December. She 
graduated from college and has decided to intern with 
Cadence. I will let her tell the rest:

UPCOMING TRAVELS
October 4–5—Grand 
Canyon University 

October 6–11—Denver area 
and Cadence HQ

October 22–November 
3—Southern California for 
The Master’s University, 
California Baptist University, 
and San Diego Christian. I 
will also be in the Coachella 
Valley to say hi to many of 
you supporters! (See my 
email, On the Road Again…
Almost, for exact dates or 
text me).

I am so thankful for all you 
do to support Christ and 
Cadence. Thank you for 
reaching out and connecting 
military with our ministries, 
for your dedicated prayers, 
and continued generosity. 

Laura Sparks at a Cadence Retreat Laura Sparks and her mom

The Scheibles
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“Starting this fall, I have been given the opportunity to 
work with Cadence International at Spangdahlem Air Base 
in Germany! While my family was stationed in Okinawa, 
Japan, I attended a youth group that was run by Cadence 
missionaries. The Lord used that time to work greatly in my 
heart, and I am thankful for the people He placed in my life 
as instruments of that change. Over the past year, I have had 
the privilege of getting to know several of the missionaries 
involved with the organization and hear more about what 
God is doing through their work. I am excited for this 
opportunity to help them, and my prayer is that God would 
allow me to be an encouragement to others as Cadence has 
been to me. 

While in Germany, I will be working with Joe and Jill 
Vincent, the missionary couple stationed at Spangdahlem. I 
am excited to help them in the various ministries they have 
in place. Their home, which they have named The Hangar, 
functions as a hospitality house, a place for members of 
the military to rest, rejuvenate, and be poured into. They 

host Bible studies, 
meals, and different 
fun events for the 
military and their 
families. It is also 
where I will live 
during my time 
there. The Vincents 
are extremely kind 
and welcoming!” 

Please pray for 
Laura as she 
prepares to go 
and serve, for the 
Vincents as they host Laura and continue ministry, and for 
the servicemembers they will be serving. 

With joy, 
Ciera (Aguer) Donahue

PRAISE AND PRAYER
•	 Praise: God provided through all of YOU! Thank you! I made it to 100% of 

my funding and was released to mobilize. 

•	 Praise: Matt and I made it to Tennessee and are (mostly) settled in.

•	 Pray for safe travels for the whole mobilizing team.

•	 Pray that God would bring the right people to Cadence who have a heart for 
the military but foremost for God. 

Jill and Joe Vincent


